
 

MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT CAN BE FOUND HERE: 
www.highway101improvements.com 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
  APRIL 5, 2021 

The following is a summary of the current status of the project construction and the activities that will be occurring over 
the next few weeks. 

Current Construction Status 
• Highway 101 is open to traffic through the 

project area. 
• The HCRRA trail is open for use through the 

project area. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Planned Construction Activities  
• Highway 101 will be closed to traffic from 

Creekwood Drive to 1,000 feet north on 
April 12th.  Please see the attached map for 
the signed detour route.  Access will be 
maintained to adjacent properties. 

• Removals and grading operations will begin 
along Highway 101 north of Creekwood 
Drive. 

• Private utility work will occur throughout the 
spring of 2021 to prepare for the project 
construction. 

 The City of Chanhassen and Carver County are working with our contractors and other partners to 
complete our construction projects safely and responsibly.  Work is being conducted in accordance with 
guidelines related to COVID-19 to the maximum extent possible, including social distancing and hygiene. 
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